
 

 
 
 
      

 

The Pilot Flying J Battle at Bristol is scheduled for Saturday, Sept. 10. The game, which will set 

the record for the world’s largest college football game, pits the Tennessee Volunteers of the 

SEC against the Virginia Tech Hokies of the ACC. 

Bus permits for the Pilot Flying J Battle at Bristol are now available for $150. The permit entitles 

one bus parking space near the stadium (Earhart Campground Lot or BMS Lot E). Parking lots 

open at 7 a.m. on game day. Space is limited, so make your reservations now. 

For more details on a Battle at Bristol bus permit and for information on tailgating, please visit 

www.bristolmotorspeedway.com or call Mironda White at 423-989-6904.  
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